

5/16 Taylor

- "Reversing over options" can't say
yes or no. whether they will
take enforcement.

- legalistically. Not as secure as
I am

- seeking the middle grounds

- need to look at broad things

as separate issue from II issue

- want us to put in writing why
license request with team.

- no tie between the 2 issues?

- do it as I see it.

Spa Thompson

⊖ appended 6 ltr. not a final answer.
⊖ should I write a letter

⊖ - Stella asked what I put
out Blazer on what I did. will
get to me today.

- second hundred I&H

Before we reply all of this
pictures ~ 700

✓

* one area making them nervous
is design control (Taylor is
worried. He is satisfied)

① - any significant changes to
comp plan before 6 June. WAC
being.

- Brown I & H study almost ready

✓

3/30 Skello

- appendix Bltr.

I will send Kelly & Kunkle &
help out anyway I can.

Condo & Denton

- would be better. ~~the~~ ~~they~~ ~~so~~

Have specific view of non-compliance

with with appendix B.

- worried about if didn't
meet on this -

an element

useful

- moving down equipment to

copy

- number - on going in together

3/20 Denton

Perception - 2 parts. Today TRA with app B
(assumptions, ngain are
not involved)

- In the past very low level
pools. ✓

- Dubant is to correct to
- crossing bridge I don't
have to.

- I still don't have completed
investigation

- Has worried his perception -
helps

- No information to the contrary

Then review of ITH file. #11

Technical issues not included ~~in~~ ⁱⁿ ~~the~~ ^{the} ~~file~~ ^{file}

My need to know ^{confidentially} ~~of~~ ^{if} ~~they~~ ^{they}
are specific concerns - Co

- Possibly I.G. should think -

- Tomorrow

3/20 Stello 301-299-7692

- Didn't want to put pressure
- on me we may end up in disagreement
- significant
- If he was in my shoes he would wait. Still don't know enough
- from QTC to your judgment -
- no need to make decision until necessary.
- SQN^B - make decision before start up & deal with WBN when it comes up

- creating controversy & I'm not sure
- what is gained
- allegation is a B.N. only
- no pressure from them

3/11/10

- Denton is worried that I am trying
to close the door on the 10 issue
- my letter is not to close the 10 issue
- the review of the 10

It should be noted that he believes in
renewing the 10's activities

3/21 Stella

changed volume

3/21 Denton

I have added a sentence

3/21 Kelly / Dent

✓ Denton / Thompson / Greenblatt / Morrison
✓ Robinson

✓ amicable / friendly

✓ philosophically dealt aspects B
each of 10

✓ ~~diff~~ go ahead in agreement with KSES

DPOs. - This is the issue

✓ We should have resolved

these with DPOs.

✓ Probably won't have any

technical issues.

✓ Prachon - get better over time than
- in the long run generally

✓